From: Paul Rossetto

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2017 7:52 AM

To: GPSC5 GPSC5
Cc: Paul Green

Subject: RE: Inquiry into the augmentation of water supply for rural and regional New

South Wales - Post hearing responses

Hi Jodi,

Secondly, upon checking Council Minutes I can't see any mention of 'Early warning System' work commissioned or funds received. So my answer to the question remains the same. However today I have a meeting with the Mayor, Cr Dal Broi & I will ask him and get back to you quickly if any different.

Thanks

Cheers Paul Rossetto